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Transport for NSW invites you to 

Parkes Community Drop in sessions 
Tuesday 16 May, 9am – 6pm & Wednesday 17 May, 4pm – 7:30pm 
The Little Theatre, 34 Bogan Street Parkes  

Transport for NSW in partnership with lead contractor Georgiou Group, invites the community 
to come and meet the team and learn more about the Parkes Bypass project.  Our team, 
including site engineers, hygienist and geologist will be present to answer any questions about 
the project or concerns the community may have about the management of Naturally 
Occurring Asbestos across the project site.   



transport.nsw.gov.au     

Newell Highway upgrade – Parkes Bypass  
The Australian Government and NSW Government are jointly funding the $187.2 million Newell Highway upgrade, 
Parkes Bypass between Maguire Road and Barkers Road to improve connectivity, road transport efficiency and 
safety for local and interstate motorists. 

  

Contact Us 
If you have any questions, or would like more 
information, please contact our project team: 

parkes.community@georgiou.com.au 

nswroads.work/parkesbypass 

1800 741 636 (option 4) 

Find out more  
 

 

Translating and interpreting 
service 

If you need help understanding this information, 

please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on  

1800 741 636 (option 4)  
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